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Hello Members of the Health and Human Services Committee, 
I am writing in support of LD867 to prohibit mandatory COVID 19 vaccinations for 
five years to allow for testing and investigations. 
I have concerns over the long term safety of this vaccination even though I have had 
my COVID 19 vaccination already. I think it is only reasonable that we should be 
allowed to have the assurance of the standard five year testing period before any 
further mandates on new vaccinations or vaccination protocol are given. 
Sincerely


